
Dear Parents,        7 September 2018 
 
Welcome to the Autumn Term. We hope that you have had a  
happy, restful Summer break. It is lovely to see everyone so 
healthy and ready for the new year, and thank you from all the staff 
for the gifts and good wishes at the end of last term. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 This is the current issue of ‘Your CHI’. After this week it will ap-
pear on the front & side notice boards, outside your class and 
on the website. 

 We have attached a copy of the data we hold for you and your 
child. Please check, change and/or amend your details, then 
date and sign. This form must be returned to the  

    office by FRIDAY 14 SEPTEMBER. 
 
 Clubs: Please read the notes about booking and the availa-

ble after-school clubs and fliers for other clubs. Please note any 
deadlines. 

 WELCOME MEETING—for all Y1 & Y2 parents—THURSDAY 
14 SEPTEMBER at 7.00pm in the school hall. 

 The first email of the term will be sent out on Wednesday 12 
September. If you have not received the email by pick-up time 
just come round to the office. 

  



Some reminders: 
 We ask that you do not make GP or dental appointments during 

school hours, if this is unavoidable please understand we cannot 
release a child during lunchtime (12.00pm to 1.25pm) as the lunch 
ladies cannot leave their class to find—and escort—a child up to 
you. 

 School trips and asthma inhalers: as so many children now have 
inhalers we are unable to carry the pumps too for each child. 
Therefore please show your child how to use their asthma pump 
without the spacers. 

 The classroom doors open at 8.45am and close at 8.55am, and 
the register is taken promptly at 9.00am. If you are running late 
please come via the school office and sign your child into school.  

 Label everything please! We will regularly donate all unclaimed 
lost property to charity. 

 Adventure Playground: This is open to everyone until 4.00, but not 
on a Monday. Please supervise your children and take all litter 
home with you, thank you. 

 Please return any school reading books/library books you may 
have at home. 

 Lunch boxes: Please do not send in any nuts or nut products, in-
cluding cereal bars and Nutella. 

 Class Reps: If you are continuing as a class rep, or intending to 
stand as one, please see Mrs Bather in the office for GDPR infor-
mation, thank you. 

 
Attached are the Diary Dates for the Autumn Term. Please check the 

weekly emails for any changes and additions. 

Macmillan Coffee Afternoon—Friday 28 September. 
 

We will be participating in the national afternoon cake 
and coffee fund-raising for Macmillan. 

It will take place in the school hall from 2.15pm. Every-
one is welcome and CHIPTA will be looking for  

volunteers to bake cakes, help set up and serve. 
Mrs Berry and the rest of the staff look forward to  

seeing you at this event. 
 

Save the date! 


